
Subject 

Keep Honest Nail Salons in Business 

 

Message 

Dear Governor Cuomo, 

I very much appreciate all the efforts that your Task Force has undertaken 
to make nail salons safer for workers and customers. However, it is very 
important to differentiate between some "bad apples" and the thousands of 
nail salon owners who run honest, clean operations that treat their workers 
and customers right. I do not want the nail salon I patronize to go out of 
business (or its workers to lose their jobs) because of some government 
regulation that has not taken into consideration all the facts. Please work 
with the nail salon owners to come up with a fair, cost-effective solution that 
makes this a win-win situation for everyone involved. 

Thank you! 


